
Stogner, Michael 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2003 7:47 AM 
To: Stogner, Michael; 'Jim Bruce (E-mail)' 
Subject: RE: Devon's proposed Eagle 35E Fed. #10 

OPPS! Please disregard my previous correction. 

—Original Message— 
From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2003 5:47 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael; 'Jim Bruce (E-mail)' 
Subject: RE: Devon's proposed Eagle 35E Fed. #10 

Correction, should read: "northwestern portion of Unit E". Thanks. 

—Original Message— 
From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2003 5:43 PM 
To: Jim Bruce (E-mail) 
Subject: Devon's proposed Eagle 35E Fed. #10 

Re: Administrative application re-filed with the Division on July 22, 2003 on behalf of Devon Energy 
Production Company, L.P. ('administrative application reference No. pMESO-318937881,) for an exception 
to Division Rule 104.B (1) for its proposed Eagle "35-E" Federal Well No. 10 to be drilled at an unorthodox 
oil well location into Undesignated Northeast Red Lake-Glorieta-Yeso Pool (96836) 2310 feet from the North 
line and 215 feet from the West line (Unit E) of Section 35, Township 17 South, Range 27 East, NMPM, Eddy 
County, New Mexico. 

Mr. Bruce, 

In my letter dated July 17, 2003, which denied your initial application for this well, I stated that: 

".. .my review of the subject application at face value, and assuming no other factors, there appear to be other 
locations within the northeastern portion of Unit "E" of Section 35 that meet the required 330 foot set back 
requirements while avoiding the Navajo Refining Company pipeline for a well to the Undesignated Northeast 
Red Lake-Glorieta-Yeso Pool." 

Your amended application contains nothing that convinces me otherwise and I am inclined to 
issue a second denial. Please provide me with a convincing argument and submit support data by Friday, 
August 1, 2003. Thank you. 

l 



Stogner, Michael 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com 

Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2003 8:51 PM 

To: MSTOGNER@state.nm.us 

Subject: Re: Devon's proposed Eagle 35E Fed. #10 

I'll get back to you. Thanks. 

7/23/2003 


